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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR CONSULTING LAND 
USE PLANNING SERVICES 

 
RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED  

 
Date: 

SEPTEMBER 13, 2018 
 

Deadline for Submission: 
SEPTEMBER 28, 2018, 5:00 P.M. 

 

Below are responses to questions received as of September 13, 2018 regarding the RFQ.  

1. We submitted an SOQ recently. Is this an annual exercise? 
No, but we request that all potential consultants submit an SOQ regardless of how 
recently one was submitted. 
 

2. What is the contract duration for these services? 
It will depend on the exact scope of work. The term of the contract would be discussed 
with the consultant at the time of agreement drafting. 
 

3. Does the City have a need for a Habitat Restoration Company and/or an 
Environmental/Biological monitoring company? 
Advance Planning does not currently have a need, but we may need these services 
in the future. 


